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The last month has been very active with 3 organised Tidy Ups as well as 

many projects including maintenance of benches, the war memorial, bus 

shelters, notice boards, church yard, village signs, litter bins and the many 

flower beds and pots around the village. 

On 6th May, over 30 people participated in a Community Clean Up Walk 

organised by the Health and Wellbeing team at Stafford Borough Council.  

The activity covered several roads within the Parish and the litter pick 

resulted in many bags of rubbish as well as larger items. 

Support is always welcome at the litter picks. The next 3 are scheduled for 

3rd, 18th June and 1 st July. Meet at Village Hall car park at 6.30pm.       

 

A new record 

of 165 

Children’s 

posters are 

displayed at 

the Village Hall car park.         

 

If you are interested in more details of the campaign as well as past involvement and 

success, please refer to the website : www.haughton-staffs.org.uk 
 

http://www.haughton-staffs.org.uk/

